
FLEMINGS POOL PEDESTRIAN ACCESS AND VIEWING PLATFORM 

 

 

Flemings Pool Pedestrian Access design – continue the 
conversation 

 

Council is calling for a second round of community feedback on the amended concept design for 
the Flemings Pool pedestrian access at Millers Road in Altona. 

 

An update 

We have been working hard on the Flemings Pool design in response to the community feedback.  

Additionally, we have completed level surveys and geotechnical assessments to better inform the 

concept designs developed. Geotechnical assessments identify what is below the surface – and in 

this instance they have identified where we will find sand and where we will find rock. These 

findings have an impact on where we can build and how we build.  

As a result of these findings and the feedback received via phone, email and in person at our 

community drop in session we have amended the design. 

We are working in a space that has incredible value to our community and has a long history that 

many people are aware of and relate to. We are also working in a space that has increasing 

popularity and increasing demands from different user groups. We must also ensure that any new 

infrastructure is built to current standards and requirements.  

The new design aims to protect the history of the pool and enhance the area to meet the demands 

for current and future users.  

You will be able to view the latest design for the pedestrian access to Flemings Pool 

https://participate.hobsonsbay.vic.gov.au/flemingspool from Saturday 10 November.  

Join the conversation  

Come and talk to Council’s Flemings Pool Pedestrian Access project team in person at the 
community information sessions.  

 
- Saturday 10 November any time between 9am – 11am at Fraser Reserve  
- Thursday 15 November any time between 5.30pm-7.30pm Meeting Room 1, 115 Civic 

Parade, Altona.  
 

You can also join the conversation online through Participate Hobsons Bay. To view the concept 
plan, the marine analysis and to answer our survey on the Flemings Pool Pedestrian Access 
project, visit www.participate.hobsonsbay.vic.gov.au/flemingspool  

 

If you would like to talk to the Flemings Pool Pedestrian Access Project Manager, please phone 
Kirsten Wood on 9932 1247 or email kwood@hobsonsbay.vic.gov.au  
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